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What we’ve been
up to 

July 2024

Welcome to our first newsletter.
We hit a big milestone in July, our
first full year as an organisation
supporting people with their
approaches for population health
and equity.

CENTREFORPOPULATIONHEALTH.CO.UK

Developing leaders, improving lives and
creating equity. 

We have been busy this year setting up the
organisation and growing our team which now
includes an amazing and diverse pool of 20
associates. We undertook the evaluation of a
Population Health Academy; supported board
and organisational development; worked with
an ICS to explore options for improving the
lives of local populations; ran a series of
population health masterclasses; published
several blogs; led a national survey on board
leadership for equity and inclusion with HIKSS
Seacole Group, APNA and others; and were
commissioned to lead research on gender
equity in the digital and AI workforce. 

https://centreforpopulationhealth.co.uk/
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News and
Views

Things to look out for
in the next quarter. 

Going forwards we’ll be including
your news and views so please do
send us things through or email it
to:
durka@centreforpopulationhealth.
co.uk 

We’ll do our best to showcase as
many of your stories as possible.

We have some exciting projects coming up...

Our first conference on 27th November 2024 in Bradford - to get an early bird ticket see this link:
https://centreforpopulationhealth.co.uk/2024-conference. You can submit your abstracts for posters
and oral presentations on the topic ‘Population Health – Making It Happen’ showcasing your work
including research that you’ve been leading or implementation work driving improvements in
practice. 
Workshops on Leadership for Population Health and Equity – for HR and OD Professionals run with
HPMA running from June to November 2024.
Online learning session on ‘NHS Board
Leadership role for ensuring Equity’ NHS
Providers NED Network session on 24th July
afternoon.
Publication of our NHS Boards Leadership for
Equity and Inclusion Survey in collaboration with
Health Innovation KSS, Middlesex University,
Seacole Group, APNA and others (delayed due
to election timings but plan is to publish this
quarter).
Speaking at PPP conference and WHO
conference in October (details tbc).
Launch of our Network of Population Health
Academies (PHAN).

Scan me to book early bird tickets
for our conference.
#CPHConf2024 

mailto:durka@centreforpopulationhealth.co.uk
mailto:durka@centreforpopulationhealth.co.uk
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We hope that you will join us on this
journey as a valued partner and
friend.

Thank you and see you again soon

We focus on
three things: 

Thank You

•Developing Leaders • Improving Lives •
Creating Equity

To do this we drive forwards five things
in particular:

• Values-Centred Leadership 
• Population Health Leadership
• Leadership for Equity and Inclusion 
• Community and Workforce
Leadership 
• Transformational Leadership 

Please get in touch with any ideas,
suggestions or offers you have. 

We’d love to hear also from anyone who
would like to contribute to our conference as
a partner or sponsor – email  us at
durka@centreforpopulationhealth.co.uk and
whatever role you want to play we’ll do our
best to make it happen. 

If you’re involved with a Population Health
Academy and want to be part our Networks
of Population Health Academies just email
our team and we will be glad to connect you
into this earlier – you’d be most welcome.

Opportunities to get
involved with 

mailto:durka@centreforpopulationhealth.co.uk

